
DUNDEE VILLAGE COUNCIL
BUDGET WORKSHOP
FEBRUARY 6, 2018
MINUTES

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Dundee Village Council held a budget workshop on February 6, 2018 in the Village Office council chambers. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm.  The workshop pertained to the Village budget for fiscal year 2018-2019.  Present were Village President Gutierrez, Village Clerk Massingill, Trustee Bordine, Hickey, McClendon, Polito, Scott, and Salib.  Also presents Village Manager David Uhl, Village Finance Director Robin Moon, Village Attorney Fred Lucas and  Nick Lapensee. 
	
Finance Director Robin Moon and Manage Uhl presented the proposed employee raise to be incorporated into the budget.  Proposed raises office staff, DPW, DPW supervisor 3%, police full time 3%, part time officers 2%, Council president compensation $250.00 per month, Council members $200.00 per month.  Director Moon stated that the 2018-2019 budget hearing would be held before the regular Village council meeting on February 20, 2018.

The budget workshop adjourned at 6:30 pm.



Village Clerk
Shirley D. Massingill
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